
Cell Phone Policy

• As a campus cell phones will not be allowed in the hallways, cafeteria, gym, or classrooms. We are very close to being one to
one with computers and Chromebooks, therefore students will not be able to have cell phones out at anytime. Cell phones
shall be silenced and not in use while in the instructional setting without authorization. Cell phone usage is strictly
prohibited during testing. If a cell phone/paging device is confiscated, it will be returned in accordance to the District’s
Regulations regardless of who actually owns the device. Cell phones and paging devices may be carried at extracurricular
activities after the regular school day.

• Confiscated cell phones/paging devices will be secured by campus administration.

• The first time a phone is confiscated is a warning. Each time afterwards the cell phone/paging device is confiscated, it shall
not be returned until after the $15.00 administrative fee is paid and the parent, guardian or non student owner
demonstrates proof of ownership. Confiscated cellular devices will remain in the custody of the campus administration for
processing until properly claimed. Unclaimed devices will be discarded ten days after the last day of school. Students,
who violate the cell phone policy, including a refusal to comply with an administrator’s request to turn over the device, shall
be subject to disciplinary action.


